
Lock Picking Meeting

Greetings! Our next lock picking meeting will be Thursday the 29th. We'll meet up at the Irish Lion from 7-9pm. Bring
locks, picks, friends and come thirsty! For more details we can be reached at contact [at] bloomingtonfools dot org. Also,
we will be hosting a lock picking village at Circle City Con  in Indy June 13-15. Be sure to come hang out with the
FOOLS! Last but not least, the contact button on our site works again. Thanks! 

Fraternal Order Of Locksport
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